Pregnant staff members

We will continue to monitor advice regarding any pregnant members of staff, in these cases we will ensure specific risk assessments in line with Management of Health and Safety at Work (MHSW) Regulations 1999 are in place. 
Pregnant staff members are advised to wear a mask at all times and where possible offered office work. 
Once a staff member is 27 weeks pregnant we advise they begin their maternity leave or refer to the CJRS. 
If pregnant staff do not wish to return following an outbreak they will be given the option to use their annual leave until they feel safe enough to return.



